
Murray High School PTSA 

 
Dear MHS Parents and Students: 

 
The Murray High School (MHS) Parent and Student Association supports many activities 
that benefit our students, teachers, administrators and staff at MHS.  Additionally, we work 
with the Student Body Officers to support them in the coordination of school activities.   

 
MHS PTSA uses its funds and volunteers to support school functions that include: 
 

- Spartan Strong 
- Parent Teacher Conference Dinners 
- Teacher Appreciation Week 
- Student Reflections Contest 
- Battle of the Bands 
- Project Graduation 
- Career Day  
- Volunteer Support for School Activities 

 
Please consider supporting the MHS PTSA.  Your donation options are: 
 

- A one-time donation of $25, $50, $100 or whatever you would like to donate - 
100% of your donation goes directly to MHS 

- PTSA membership $5, however $1 goes to MHS, the remainder goes to support 
the State PTSA Program.     

- Or you can donate and buy the membership 
-  

To donate or become a member, simply mark the boxes under OPTIONAL FEES on the 
 My School Fees website.   
 
Whether you choose to donate or become a member of the MHS PTSA, you will be included 
in our Google group.  Please check your email often for updates from our MHS PTSA Meetings 
and opportunities to volunteer. 

 
Thank you for your supporting the MHS PTSA!   
 
We are so excited for the 2020-2021 school year!  

https://secure3.myschoolfees.com/start_v2.aspx

